
ASD-West STEAM EXPO     

K - 5 Students 

On Saturday, March 18th, 2017 Anglophone School District-West will host the 11th annual STEAM Expo at 

Nashwaaksis Middle School. This year promises to be another terrific Expo in the areas of Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Art and Mathematics.  

 

What is STEAM Expo Anyway?  

STEAM Expo is similar to a science fair, but it is so much more! In addition to the Sciences, it includes 

Technology, Engineering, Art and Mathematics. STEAM Expo provides students in grades K-12 with an 

opportunity to pursue their learning interests and showcase their creative research, design, building, and 

problem solving projects. Every year our students produce an abundance of genuinely intriguing and 

informative projects and presentations covering each component of STEAM.  

STEAM Expo also creates an opportunity for related industry practitioners, businesses, university faculties, 

and professional organizations in the Fredericton area to share their passions with the community. MAKER 

MOVEMENT AT ITS BEST! 

STEAM Expo provides K-5 students the opportunity to view other interesting displays of middle and high 

school projects. 

For K-5 Students 

The elementary school component of the STEAM Expo is based on a noncompetitive philosophy which 

encourages student participation, sharing, appreciation for diversity, and inclusion. The event will surely be 

a fun, engaging, and inspiring opportunity for our younger students to share their enthusiasm for Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Arts and Math. 

     

 

 

At noon, students will be entertained by a STEAM Mystery Challenge where middle and high school teams 

will demonstrate their STEAM skills in a timed ‘Mystery’ competition. 

  

At the conclusion of the STEAM Expo, the event will be highlighted by the presentation of a variety of 

themed student presentations. These theatrical skits promise to engage, entertain, and educate the 

audience with acting, singing, dancing, costumes, props, and exciting demos of STEAM Expo concepts. 

 

Take Part! 

So, start thinking about things you find interesting in Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and 

Mathematics. Put the date aside – Saturday, March 18th and get your brain in gear. More details and on-line 

registration for the STEAM Expo will available on January 30th at http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-

W/stem/Pages/default.aspx 

Contact Information: 

Donna McLaughlin at donna.mclaughlin@nbed.nb.ca (453-5454)  

Jon Hoyt-Hallett at Jon.Hoyt-Hallett@nbed.nb.ca (453- 5454) 
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